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October 08, 2020

Re: Letter of volatility / Declassification document

To Whom It May Concern:

The attached document, “Series 2260B Programmable Power Supply, Declassification and
Security Instructions” contains the information required by NISPOM, DoD 5220.22-M,
chapter 8 and ISFO Process Manual for Certification and Accreditation of Classified Systems
under NISPOM.

This is the same information required in a “Letter of VVolatility” and the document should be
considered as such.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact my office at any time.

Regards,

o, Rl

William Pelster
Principal Engineer



